
  
 

Public Notice 
Stormwater Permit Field Work 

 

The City of Barre has contracted with a consulting 
engineering firm to complete the next stage of the 

required stormwater permitting for the area of 
Palmisano Plaza, Westwood Parkway, and 

Country Way. The consultant will be conducting 
field survey and investigations in the near future. 
Please be aware of these activities as there will be 

individuals working in your neighborhood. 
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